
Wisconsin Public Service – Meter Upgrade 

 

Wisconsin Public Service has notified the Town of New Denmark they have contracted with Southern 

Cross to replace and upgrade existing electric meters within the Town of New Denmark.  There should 

be little to no interruption in your service.  The completed upgrade should take approximately 20 

minutes.  Should you have any questions or concerns about this project, please contact Southern Cross 

directly at (855) 594-6271. 

 

Thank you – from the Town Board of New Denmark 

Michelle Wallerius, Clerk/Treasurer 

(920) 863-5523 


